[bookmark: _GoBack]Heards Ferry is so excited to celebrate Hispanic Heritage Month September 15th – October 15th!
A few things we are doing to recognize the importance of this month… 
When you walk through our lobby, you will see the flags on display of Spanish Speaking countries!
Research on famous Hispanic individuals will be on display on the bulletin board across from our clinic.  Thank you to the wonderful Mrs. Murdock for leading this effort!
Twice a week, students who exhibited excellent work ethic and research skills in Spanish, will be chosen to share their research on Heards Ferry Live!
Chef Reggie will be serving a lunch once a week with a Hispanic flair and will share his menu selection on Heards Ferry Live!
Finally, to conclude our month of celebrating the Hispanic heritage, the fabulous Eagle Alliance is providing a school wide assembly of an incredible performance by a Mariachi band!  We are SO excited and appreciative of our Eagle Alliance for providing this experience for our children!  Thank you, EA!
